
        
         

Notice of Scheduled Street Sweeping 
 

The Board of Directors has selected Walkers Sweeping Service to sweep the streets of the entire 
community, Whitney Oaks and Springfield. The work is scheduled for this Monday and Tuesday, 
December 16 & 17, between the hours of 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM. Please make sure your vehicles 
are not parked on the street during this time.  

 

What: Street Sweeping 
When: Monday & Tuesday, December 16th & 17th.  

What Time: 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM  
 

If you have any questions, please contact The Management Trust office: Laura Smyth, or Mikki 
Cooper, at 916-985-3633. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

         

 

 

 

 


